
 

 

 

 

 

 

January 17, 1996 

 

Ms. Anne Goodpasture 

4719 Skillman Street 

Apartment B 

Dallas, Texas 75206 

 

Dear Ms. Goodpasture: 

 

I would like to thank you for meeting with us in December to take your deposition.  We greatly 

appreciate the time you took out of your week to speak with us.  As we discussed at the close of our 

meeting, we will be contacting you within a few weeks to set up a date to continue your deposition.  

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me.  Once again, thank you 

for your cooperation. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn 

General Counsel 


